WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT



40 Beecher Road – South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D. — Superintendent

June 17, 2021

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of Grade 6 Students:

For our grade 6 graduation ceremony tomorrow from 2:30-3:30 p.m., the link to view the live-streamed ceremony is:

Link for Beecher Road School Grade 6 Graduation Ceremony, 6/18/21, 2:30 p.m.

The link should be live Friday morning. Feel free to share it with your family members who cannot attend.

Many thanks to our BRS technology staff as well as Woodbridge Gov't. Access TV Coordinator Pua Ford for their substantial assistance in developing this live-stream option. If for some reason the live-streaming is erratic, please know that we are also recording the ceremony and will release the recording afterward.

All prior details related to the ceremony are available by clicking here: May 19 / June 4 / June 14. Please consult those communications for details on student attire, time for guests' arrival, and number of permitted guests.

Please contact my office with any questions or concerns. We look forward to a wonderful ceremony tomorrow!

Sincerely,

hathan S. Budd, Ph.D.

\$uperintendent